
 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday, 16 May 2023 

Stewards’ Notice 
Stewards’ Inquiry 
Determination of Inquiry – Ms Ashleigh Elliott 
On 10th May 2022, Greyhound Racing SA Stewards heard and determined an Inquiry with respect 
to the behaviour of industry participant Ms Ashleigh Elliott. 

Stewards conducted an Inquiry relating to the alleged behaviour of Ms Elliott on four occasions.  The 
first was at the Gawler Greyhound Racing Club on 27th February 2022 and the second at the Adelaide 
Greyhound Racing Club on 21st April 2022.  The third occasion was at the Gawler Greyhound Racing 
Club on 28th April 2022.  The fourth occasion was at the Adelaide Greyhound Racing Club on 29th April 
2022. 

Mr Elliott attended the Inquiry, as required, on 10th May 2022. 

Stewards heard the matter and laid the following charges – 

(1) Ms Elliott, on 27th February 2022 at the Gawler Greyhound Racing Club, behaved in a disorderly 
manner (Local Rule 37A(1)); 

(2) Ms Elliott, on 21st April 2022 at the Adelaide Greyhound Racing Club, behaved in a disorderly 
manner (Local Rule 37A(1)). 

In relation to the allegations arising out of the incidents on 28th April 2022 and 29th April 2022, the Inquiry 
found insufficient evidence to lay a charge. 

Stewards found charges (1) and (2), above, proved.  As to penalty, Stewards ordered the following – 

(1) Fine $100.00; and, 
(2) Fine $250.00. 

In addition to the fines, Ms Elliott’s registration was suspended for 10-days, backdated from 30th April 
2022. 

The fine for charge (2), $250.00 was fully suspended for a period of three (3) months, from 10th May 
2022. 


